
As you know, we have been asking for 
parishioners to consider helping out with our 
Laity duties.  I am in dire need for all of the 
positions.  Please pray and consider if you would 
be willing to sign up for any of the following: 

Lector— Proclaims the word of God.  If you can read, you can do 
this! 

Server—Can be any age after receiving First Communion, male or 
female, adults are welcome. 

Sacristan—Can be any age after 18, male, female or couples.  It 
involves setting up the Mass for Father and putting things away 
following Mass. 

Usher—Can be any age, male or female.  It involves selecting the 
individuals to collect the offertory and the family to offer the gifts 
to Father. 

Extra-ordinary Ministers—Can be anyone from 18 years up who 
has received First Communion and been Confirmed.    I am very 
short on ministers willing to serve on Saturdays.   

Giving to the Lord is not just giving money, it is giving of 
oneself and serving the Lord.  Please consider helping out in 
these beautiful ministries. Many blessing are received when 
serving the Lord. 

 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

The next meeting will be Thursday, July 18, 2024. 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 
John Mahoney—July 18th 

Gordon Colton—August 8th 

Fred Colton—September 12th 

Squeakie Mitchell—October 10th 

 
Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

July!  Scott Sherman, Richard Chaves, 
Paul Stiefvater, Ryan Chaves, Gordon 
Krook, Marco Vela, Al Hausotter, Duncan 
Mackenzie 

Coffee Hour Schedule  
 

July 21—Ben & Cynthia Norton 
Ju;y 28-Al & Michele McCauley 

 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact the 
office.  Thank you! 

Hi! My name is Shane 
Cunningham and I am a 
missionary with the Fellowship 
of Catholic University Students. 
I am from Baker City and serve 
at Carroll College in 
Helena,,Montana.  Sunday July 
21st, the Norton family will be 
hosting a coffee hour after mass 
and I will be sharing about 
FOCUS, my mission 

specifically, and what you can do to support me and share the 
faith in your own life. I want to share with you the hope and 
the joy that sharing the faith has brought me! 

A reminder if you are  lector, extraordinay 

minister, acolyte, or server please be at 

church 15 minutes prior to the time for 

Mass and meet in the Sacristy with Father 

to prepare for the Holy Mass. 

Parish Directory 

Our last parish directory was in 2017, much has 

changed in the last seven years. Your assistance is 

needed to ensure the information in the new 

directory is correct.  If you have not updated your 

information please take one of the blue forms located in the back 

of the church and fill it out and return it to the office or put it in 

the collection basket. 

If you are new to the parish please pick up a parish registration 

form and return it to the office or put it in the collection basket 

once it is filled out. 

If you do not want your name published in the directory please let 

the office know and we will honor your request. 


